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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 11:18 AM

To: Tripp Coston

Cc: Carl Vinson; Samantha Cibula

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 00241-10 - Dkt 100023-El
Per this e-mail, i will declassify confidential DN 00241-10 and forward the document
to APA.

Thanks.

Marguerite H. McLean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

- 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

850-413-6824

From: Tripp Coston

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 11:16 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Carl Vinson

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 00241-10 - Dkt 100023-EI

This document relates to an audit, can you send it up to us to keep with our workpapers?

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 10:37 AM

To: Tripp Coston

Cc: Samantha Cibula

Subject: Confidential DN 00241-10 - Dkt 100023-EI

Tripp.
Confidential DN 00241-10 in Docket 100023-E| reached its declassification date on

9/8/11.
Should this document be:
Declassified and placed in the public docket file ?

Returned to source ?

Thanks.

Marguerite H. Mclean COM

Records Technician APA
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